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Make large energy users pay their fair share!  We, the citizens of Oregon, should not 

be footing the bill so large corporations can get free electricity and make millions of 

dollars off of tax payer money.  I am in support of HB3546 because I have seen my 

utility bills double over the last 10 years and I've nothing to show for it except more 

pollution and once open land filled with data centers and very little sustainable jobs 

for Oregonians. 


